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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 33743 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
Referrals per location  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. Could give me some statistical data on which parts of Kent and Medway have the highest rates of 
Mental health and which areas are in need of mental health services the most? 
 
Number of Referrals Team 
1457 Ashford & Canterbury CMHT 
1127 DGS Community Mental Health Team 
371 Dover & Deal CMHT 
1134 Maidstone Community Mental Health 

Team 
1324 Medway Community Mental Health Team 
555 Shepway CMHT 
523 Swale Community Mental Health Team 
742 SWK Community Mental Health Team 
558 Thanet Community Mental Health Team 
 

  
Number of Referrals Team 
448 Ashford CMHSOP 
1319 Canterbury CMHSOP 
652 DGS CMHSOP 
436 Dover & Deal CMHSOP 
914 Maidstone CMHSOP 
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1129 Medway CMHSOP 
493 Sevenoaks CMHSOP 
721 Shepway CMHSOP 
449 Swale CMHSOP 
671 Thanet CMHSOP 
525 Tunbridge Wells CMHSOP 

 
The Community Mental Health Teams (CMHT) are for patients 18 – 65 and the Community Mental 
Health Service for Older People (CMHSOP) are for clients 65+ and those who have dementia at any 
age.  
 
The figures above are KMPT referral rates as of 14/09/2022 for the services quoted above and do not 
show the figures for services outside of these.  

 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




